Henderson County
Technical Review Committee Minutes
February 3, 2009

The Henderson County Technical Review Committee met on February 3, 2009 at 2:00 p.m. in
the King Street Board Room at 211 First Avenue East, Hendersonville, NC. Members present
were Anthony Starr, Chair; Seth Swift, Toby Linville, Marcus Jones, Natalie Berry, Rocky Hyder,

and Gary Lance. Others present were Mark Gibbs, NCDOT, Karen ntonucci, Code

Enforcement and Parker Sloan, Planner.

Toby Linville made a motion for approval of the min in favor.

Crossing Way - Jon Laughter, Agent for George and L ell, Owners. Presentation by

Code Enforcement. Mrs. Natalie Berry ste me erosion control violations that

compliance for a vegetated buffer would be i : ems that will need to be

No applicant was pre . Toby Linville made a motion to approve the major site plan review for
George and Lynn Gosnell_contingent on the three items listed above for the site plan. All

members voted in favor.



Major Site Plan Review — James and James Environmental — Retail Sales and Service — Located

at 3801 Asheville Highway — Laughter, Austin and Associates, P.A., Agent for James and James

Environmental Management, Inc., Owner. Presentation by Code Enforcement. Mr. Gibbs stated

concern about the driveway access and how vehicles may enter and exit the parking lot.

The Committee tabled the Plan until the March 3, 2009. Some of the concerns that will need to
be corrected are as follows:
1. Redo the parking. No parking is allowed that must back into a NCDOT street (Pinellas Dr.)

The LDC requires 1 parking space for every 4000 square feet of war e; 1 additional space
for a new warehouse and 4 spaces for an existing business.

2. Indication of the location of the septic system is needed.

Adjournment. The me

Anthony. Stig Kathleen Scanlan, Secretary



